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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

Housing Works 2016 Agency Plan will be available for public review 
beginning January 25th through March 11th, 2016 from 8am to 5pm at its 
office at 405 SW 6th Street, Redmond, OR 97756. A Public Hearing will also 
be held at the same location on May 11th, 2016 at 9am, to entertain public 
comments and recommendations. If you have any questions or need 
special accommodations, please contact Housing Works at 541-923-1018. 
For additional information, visit our website at www.housing-works.org. 
Housing Works does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, religion, sex, sexual orientation, physical or mental disability, familial 
status or source of income. 
 


